
Coach Information 

 
Player/Coach ID cards for U11 and above 

Each coach/team parent must obtain a small photograph of each player.  The photo is to be 

placed on the back of each individual ID card.  The player card and the coach’s card must be 

signed and laminated.  If a coach or player’s card is not laminated by the first game, the game 

will be considered a forfeit.  It is imperative that all cards are laminated before the first game is 

played. 

 

Game cards 

 If you are the Home team coach, you are responsible for bringing and turning in the game card.  

You must take your game card to the fields behind Fatima and look for the stainless steel box by 

Sunday evening.  

 

Uniforms 

Our club colors for U6 and above are Orange and white.  Each player is responsible for 

purchasing their own uniform.  Home teams are to wear the Orange and Visiting teams are to 

wear the White jersey.  Please have your players to always bring both jerseys to every game.  In 

addition to the jerseys, players will also receive one pair of shorts and socks. Cleats can be any 

color and shin guards are mandatory in practice and games and must be covered by the sock. 

SHIN GUARDS MUST BE WORN at all times in practice or game NO EXCEPTIONS.    

            

Fields 

All coaches/parents are responsible for up keeping the fields.  It is the coach’s responsibility to 

maintain the fields with the exception of marking the fields. We have hired the fields marking out 

in GV and TC and hopefully SF will join that in the 2019/2020 season. COACHES YOU ARE 

STILL RESPONSIBLE FOR TENDING THE NETS AND TRASH PICK UP.  PARENTS 

ARE REQUIRED TO ACROSS THE FILED FROM YOUR TEAM, SO PLEASE 

INSTRUCT THEM TO DO SO 

  

Calendar & website 

A calendar of monthly meetings, tournaments, playoffs, and other information is available on our 

website at www.gcysoccer.org  Monthly meeting are held in Texas City at the Nessler Center. 

Regular attendance is encouraged and needed in order for our club to be successful. If the coach 

cannot attend the meeting, please make arrangements with your team to send a representative for 

updated information and club changes. 

The club website is full of useful information and helpful links concerning dates, times, field 

closures, playoffs, etc. Please check the website frequently for updates and new information.   

 

Thank you for volunteering your time in supporting youth soccer!  

Good Luck and have a great season! 

GCYS Board!!! 

http://www.gcysoccer.org/

